
 
 

 

22nd April 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent carer, 
 

We hope your families got a break at Easter and that you are all keeping well.  
 

Firstly, a reminder that our Behaviour for Learning Policy, approved by governors, 
states that parents will not be informed of detentions of up to 20 minutes after school. 
This is to allow staff to deal with low-grade incidents in a manageable fashion. We are 
restarting our school detention system on Monday. One of the issues that will lead to 
a detention is lateness, which has slipped lately. As I write, we had 85 lates today. 
Please do ensure that your child/children come to school on time.   
 

Our build project is being delayed slightly by a request from the planners for an 
archeological report on the site. It looks as though works won’t start until mid May. 
We’ll keep you posted. 
 

Please find below the link to a dedicated portal for parents to help keep children safe 
online. There is information offering parents support and advice on settings, apps, 
games, talking to children about life online, screen time and key topics from bullying 
and porn to extremism and gangs. 
 

Click here 
 

(N.B. This information is also available on the school app.). 
 

In the meantime, have a great weekend and thanks for all your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Ian Wilson & Rav Bansal 
Co-headteachers 

https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/?utm_campaign=DigiSafe&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=122228188&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8KJ3oywbDn1WKW_ZKVAwNQ3xpJubLX6-Hzkri8xIa1oJOZFP8vhWKsH_rTIjlmwqbld4CThgCZdjG505iYRA-L8xBKTQ&utm_content=122228188&utm_source=hs_email

